TO ALL PRE-QUALIFIED SUPPLIERS WITH PETROLEUM BULK PROCUREMENT
AGENCY FOR THE YEAR 2025.

You are hereby notified and invited to participate in the bid for the supply of petroleum products
under the Bulk Procurement System (BPS) for the month of July 2025. (Cargo by Cargo).

Interested pre-qualified bidders are required to pay one thousand United States dollars (USD
1,000) per tender; upon such payment, a PDF copy of the bidding document may be e-mailed to
you.

IMPORTANT: Please note, for payments outside Tanzania with the exception of Dubai, ADD
USD 6.00 on top of USD 1,000.00 for local bank charges, but for those who will make a transfer
from Dubali, they require adding USD 25.00 on top of USD 1,000.00.

Hard copy can be collected at the PBPA Office (TANZANIA PORTS AUTHORITY, ONE STOP
CENTRE BUILDING, 11™FLOOR PLOT NO:1/2, SOKOINE DRIVE, DAR ES SALAAM)
from Tuesday, 20th May 2024 at 09:00 Hrs. up to 17:00 Hrs. (24 Hrs. East Africa Time).

Kindly request the control number from the agency's finance department before you process
the payments for the tender documents. Please contact the agency for more details.



